SGA Weekly Report

Welcome to another school year here at Behrend College. Let me begin by explaining what SGA is and what it does. SGA (The Student Government Association) is made up of officers and senators, elected by you the students, and the presidents of the major student organizations on campus. We hold our meetings at 5:15 p.m. every Wednesday in the Reed Seminar room. The meetings are open to the campus. One of our major goals this year is to get more involvement from the students and to discover and address some of their major concerns. So we welcome all guests and suggestions in our meetings.

SGA also runs the Parking Appeals Board and these meetings are held on Mondays at 6:30 p.m. in the Reed Seminar Room. After you have filed an appeal you can come to your hearing to present your argument with the board.

I'll say my fond farewells for this week with a congratulations to our new Resident Senators Matthew Cissne, Wendy Martinec, and Paul Lorio and to our new Commuter Senators Lordes Tirado, Jabari Hunt and Jennifer Moravek.

Jason DeMarte

SGA Vice President





Collegion THE NEW BEHREND COLLEGE



Tell us what you think of the new format. You opinion counts!

Police Report

Medical Assist

On Tuesday, August 31, a student became light headed after exercising in Erie Hall and collapsed in the northeast entrance to Lawrence Hall. Brookside Fire Department transported the student to Hamot Medical Center.

Underage Drinking

On Sunday, September 5, individuals were observed coming out of the Gorge area, and appeared to have been drinking. When the individuals were stopped it was found that they had been drinking and were underage. Three individuals were brought to Police and Safety and were charged.

Theft

On Monday, September 13, two students reported their baseball equipment was stolen out of an unlocked locker in Erie Hall while they were working out

EARN



MONEY



TUTORING

The Penn State Educational Partnership Program (PEPP) is looking for college students interested in earning extra money tutoring middle school students.

The PEPP Academies are located at Wayne and Wilson Middle Schools and Central High School in Erie. The first hour of the Academy is spent with the students working on their homework. Small group activities and field trips are also planned. Tutors are needed at the middle school on Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday, 2:45 p.m. - 5:00 p.m., beginning Monday, September 27, 1993, and at the high school on Tuesdays and Thursday, 3:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m., beginning Thursday, September 9, 1993. You can pick the day(s) you want to work according to your schedule. The pay is \$5.00 per hour. If transportation is a problem, carpooling may be available.

You don't have to be eligible for the work study program in order to take advantage of this opportunity. Everyone is welcome. Please call Kim at the Penn State Downtown Center, 871-6001, for more information. Don't wait, call now! These positions are filled fast!